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Background 
 
It has recently been announced by the Scottish Government that there is 
going to be a full review of Broad General Education. This follows the 
review in to the Senior Phase of Curriculum for Excellence that has already 
been ordered. These reviews are predicated on the premise that the Scottish 
education system is failing. 
 
Action 
 
The Teachers’ Side rejects the narrative that the Scottish education system is 
failing and wishes the ongoing raising of attainment in Renfrewshire and the 
continuing efforts of teachers in contributing to this achievement be noted. 
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